
Michael Martignoni

September 18, 2024

Dear Supervisor Lopez,

I amwriting you a letter of interest because as it stands right now I have been

serving as a board member on the Gonzales Rural Fire District for several years. I am

interested in serving another term, but I missed the application closing date for the

upcoming election. Can you help facilitate my continuing service by appointing me

for another term? I’m willing to continue do it as a civil service for my community.

I would appreciate any help from you in this matter. Please let me know if there

is anything further you need fromme.

Sincerely,

Michael Martignoni


